
 

 

 
 
       SGN 
       Axis House 
       5 Lonehead Drive 
       Newbridge 

     Edinburgh 
EH26 8TG 

 
Sean Murphy 
Utility Regulator 
Queens House 
14 Queens Street  
Belfast 
BT1 6ER 
 
19 May 2015 
 
Dear Sean,  
 
Consultation on Gas Licence Modifications 
 
Thank you for providing SGN Natural Gas the opportunity to respond to the above consultation which deals 
with consequential changes to the low pressure licence for the conveyance of gas in Northern Ireland, 
following the introduction of the new gas day and entry charging arrangements.   
 
The proposed modifications to the SGN Natural Gas Licence are minor and we can confirm that we have no 
further comments on proposed changes to our Licence.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beverley Grubb 
Regulation Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


